NWCCD & GCCD
JOINT BOARD WORKSHOP
MEETING NOTES
Saturday, October 23, 2021
Johnson County Library Twing Room — 171 N. Adams, Buffalo, WY

NWCCD Trustees Present: GCCD Trustees Present:
Debra Wendtland Robert Palmer
Norleen Healy Dr. Olin Oedekoven
Shelley Kinnison Josh McGrath
Erin Kilbride Alison Ochs Gee
Tracy Swanson Nello Williams
Tracy Wasserburger
Frank Stevens
Dr. Walt Tribley, President, NWCCD Janell Oberlander, Interim President, GCCD

Moderator: Mark Gifford

The board workshop began at 9:00 a.m. at the Johnson County Library Twing Room, 171 N.
Adams, Buffalo, WY.

The meeting was led by moderator, Mark Gifford. The meeting began with both boards and the
college presidents introducing themselves and giving a book recommendation. Executive
director of the Wyoming Community College Commission (WCCC), Dr. Sandra Caldwell
participated via conference phone. Dr. Caldwell gave a brief explanation of the role of the
WCCC. She gave a concise overview of the WCCC Strategic Plan and explained the document is
available to the public on the WCCC website.

The trustees discussed shared goals and mutual interests. The trustees participated in the
editing of the NWCCD/GCCD Statement of Shared Values.

It was moved by Debra Wendtland and seconded by Erin Kilbride to approve the NWCCD/GCCD
Statement of Shared Values. The motion was approved unanimously by the NWCCD Board of
Trustees.

It was moved by Josh McGrath and seconded by Alison Ochs Gee to approve the NWCCD/GCCD
Statement of Shared Values. The motion was approved unanimously by the GCCD Board of
Trustees.

Dr. Walt Tribley recommended that both boards ratify the document in public at their next
board of trustees meeting.



Tracy Swanson moved to adjourn the meeting at 11:03 a.m. Shelley Kinnison seconded the
motion. The motion was approved unanimously by the NWCCD Board of Trustees.

Tracy Wasserburger moved to adjourn the meeting at 11:03 a.m. Nello Williams seconded the
motion. The motion was approved unanimously by the GCCD Board of Trustees.

Upon conclusion of the meeting, the Trustees present signed the NWCCD/GCCD Statement of
Shared Values.



